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TO PARENTS/GUARDIANS: 
 
Ensuring accurate, timely, and trustworthy communication with key stakeholders is 
integral to supporting student success.  Toward that end, the Warren Township School 
District will be conducting a comprehensive audit of district and building 
communications with key audiences, identifying areas of strength and opportunities for 
improvement.  As one of the initial components of the audit, we are inviting you to take 
the SCoPE School Communication Survey for Parents.  Access the survey at 
https://goo.gl/sGjBYL on almost any computer or mobile device. Participation takes less 
than 15 minutes and is completely anonymous.  
 
Because communication can differ from one grade to the next, we ask you to take a 
separate survey for each child you have enrolled in the district. Please be aware that 
Watchung Hills Regional High School is also conducting the SCoPE surveys. If you have 
a child enrolled at WHRHS, you should receive a separate invitation from them with the 
link to their separate surveys. 
 
The SCoPE results will help us determine what practices are working well and should 
continue, as well as what practices can be improved upon.   It is important that we hear 
from as many of our parents as possible. The survey will be open through April 7th. 
Please take this opportunity to have your voice included. Log on now at 
https://goo.gl/sGjBYL. 
 
As parents who are also members of the Warren Township community, you may receive 
invitations to take two or three of our SCoPE surveys.  Since the value of our results 
increases when more people participate, we encourage you to take each of the surveys 
that correspond to your relationship with us. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention. 
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